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Mr. President,

My delegation Wam_ﬂy welcomes the delegation of Mongolia and
thanks for the presentation of a comprehensive and informative national
report.
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. We appreciate the commitment and consistent efforts as well as

achicvements made by Mongolia for the protection and promotion of human
rights. |
Mongolia has made a considerable progress in the field of human

rights, in particular, in the implementation of recommendations it accepted
during its first UPR in 2010.

Wein pamculal commend Mongolia for approval of Law on Gender

Equality in 2011 and its continued efforts to protect the rights of child,
women and persons with disabilities.

We wish the Government of Mongolia all the best in furtherance of its
positive effort for protection and promotion of human rights and in this
respect would like to recommend the following:

1) to continue its efforts to reduce maternal morbidity, -

2) to continue its efforts in improving protection of women’s rights.

We wish successful UPR of Mongolia. |

Thank you, Mr. President.




